
Notice of Resumption of Normal Operations 

Station:  WMFP, Facility ID # 41436, Lawrence, MA 

 

January 5, 2016 

As previously reported to the Commission in a Reduced Power Notification, File # 0000019246, WMFP 

reduced operating power to 72% of its authorized level on December 19, 2016 due to transmitter 

instability at higher power levels. 

Corrective actions taken on December 23, 2016 allowed the station to increase power to approximately 

95% of licensed level.  Additional corrective actions were completed January 3, 2017, allowing WMFP to 

return to 100% of licensed power level at approximately 2:00 pm local time. 


